This website report covers the time between the August and September CSR Meetings (2024-08-
13 through 2024-09-10).

Meetings:

Albertico updated Grupo Fe Y Amistad (Faith and Friendship Group), meeting in Orosi.

Albertico added Alfa y Omega (Alpha and Omega) group, meeting Monday through Friday in
Tulare.

Carol Ann updated Monday Night Men's Valley Book Study — street address slightly changed
in Visalia.

Carol Ann added the Springville Second Sunday Breakfast Speaker Meeting.
David updated the Civic Center Group meeting to flag that is does proof of attendance.

Calendar of events:

Carol Ann added the New Year's Eve event planning committee meeting for 5:30 PM Tuesday,
September 10.

Announcements:

Carol Ann added that we are starting the planning meeting for New Year's Eve.
Carol Ann added the closed for Labor Day announcement.

David added that meetings can now specify if they do proof of attendance.

Carol Ann and I did the normal monthly edits of the CSR meeting, GSR meeting, Springville
Sunday Breakfast meeting, and Valley Group meetings.

Hosting change:

David moved the website away from Amazon and to Linode. The cost of hosting did increase $2
per month. But the new machine is twice as big, and noticeably faster than before. There was
also a security problem with the Amazon server that could not be solved without migrating to a
new machine; I took this opportunity to migrate to a new machine on a different hosting provider.

Thank you for letting me be of service.



